
 

 

June 9, 2025 
 
 
 
Collin County Tax Office 
Attn:  Susan Hayes 
RE:  2025 Requested Price Increases 
 
Due to an increase in the Consumer Price Index (CPI) since 2022, https://www.bls.gov/ as reported by 
the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics, the overall cost of goods and services has risen significantly. During 
this time—and even prior to it—VariVerge has experienced substantial increases in costs across all 
operational areas. These include materials, labor, logistics, and overhead expenses, which have placed 
added pressure on our ability to maintain service levels without adjustment.  Because of this, we are 
requesting to increase pricing up to 2.3% from the renewal in 2024.  Please see the new requested 
pricing for Line Items below for the upcoming 2025 Tax Statement mailing season. 
 
The new Line Item prices are included in the line items below: 
 
Line Item No. 1:  $0.2145 = $96,525.00 
 
Line Item No. 2: $0.193 = $7,913.00 
 
Line Item No. 3: $0.172 = $4,300.00 
 
Line Item No. 4: $0.07 = $980.00 
    
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding and look forward to another successful year of serving 
Collin County Tax Office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
McKenzie Parker 
Sales & Marketing 
mckenziep@variverge.com 
432-203-6935 (Direct) 


